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Dear Mr Lane 

 Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987          

CAS-308956-K5Z2Y3 

Thank you for contacting Auckland Transport on 30 May 2016 requesting information relating to the 
Mt Eden Road bus lanes. 

We wish to advise that the information on our website relating to the proposed upgrade to the Mt 
Eden Road bus lanes is incorrect and we are working to remove it urgently.  We apologise for the 
unintended miscommunication. The project is actually planned for 2016-17.   

In view of the above, if you wish to proceed with the LGOIMA request for all interactions with 
consultants and within Auckland Transport relating to the proposal, we further advise that the 
information you are seeking is overly broad.  Under Section 10(2) of the LGOIMA a request for 
information must be specified with due particularity.  Therefore, would you please refine the scope of 
this request by identifying specific areas that you are interested in; e.g. what advice are you looking 
for specifically in relation to what part of the project? Is it just the recommended proposals or all 
correspondence relating to it? 

Your request will remain on hold and if the information is not provided within 20 working days your 
request will be closed.               

If you have any further queries, please contact me on (09) 355 3553 during business hours, quoting 
Local Government Official Information request number CAS-308956-K5Z2Y3. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Susana Fuiono 

Customer Liaison Advisor  


